
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

Have a lovely weekend, from the EYFS team 
 

Dates Ahead: 
14th November – RWI/Maths evening at 
5.30pm (please note the change of date) 
14th December - 10 am EYFS Nativity 
17th December – EYFS party day 
19th December – Reception and Year 1 trip 
to see ‘Stickman’ further details will follow 
soon. 
 

   

Congratulations to our stars… 
 

Emilia and Phoebe 

 
 
 

  8th November 2024                             Term: Autumn 2   Week: One 

Reception Class Newsletter 
 

Maths 

This week we have continued to develop our super 
subitising powers by subitising small amounts. You 
will fund out more about this at our maths and 
RWI evening. 

 

 

 This week we have recapped 
the sounds taught so far and focused on closing 
on gaps. 

We hope you all had a lovely half term. It was lovely 
to welcome the children back this week they have 
quickly settled back into the routines of school. 
There was lots to celebrate this week in the 
reception classroom as we found out why we 
celebrate Bonfire Night and Diwali. We celebrated 
harvest as we watched year 2 perform their class 
assembly and today we talked about why we are 
wearing poppies. The children enjoyed making their 
own sparklers and singing bonfire and firework 
songs. We invented some amazing fireworks in 
drawing club and drew fireworks and built 
bonfires. 

 

 

 

 

PE kits and Wellies 

If you still have any wellies or PE kits at home 
please could you send them back to school. Many 
thanks. 

Snacks  

Thank you for supporting us by reducing the 
number of snacks your child has in the 
morning. This has really helped with the 
running of the morning and with lunch. 

 

 
Reception Information Evening REMINDER 

On Thursday 14th November we are holding a 
short RWI and maths evening for Reception 
parents and carers. The meeting will start at 
5.30pm and should last no more than 30 
minutes.  

 
Mystery Readers 

We are been inundated with offers this week. 
Thank you so much. We will always make sure 
anyone who volunteers will have a turn. Thank you 
to Erin’s Dad and Oliver’s Mum who both came to 
read to us this week. 

 


